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To be read at all chapter meetings
February is always a very exciting month in the National Federation of the Blind. As you read this, 14 California Federationists are making their presence known on Capital Hill in Washington, D.C. to promote legislation that will   improve the lives of blind people in America. Recently we learned that U. S. Representative Jan Schakowsky introduced the Technology Bill of Rights for the Blind (H.R. 4533), which will mandate that all consumer electronics, home appliances, kiosks, and electronic office technology provide user interfaces that are accessible to the blind.
 Senator Christopher Dodd  and Senator John McCain   introduced the Blind Persons 
Return to Work Act of 2010 (S. 2962), which will allow blind Americans to transition more easily  from Social Security beneficiaries to income-earning, productive members of the workforce.

We continue to promote the Pedestrian Safety Enhancement Act (H.R. 734) also known as the Quiet Cars Bill.  
We hope our comrades from California are received warmly in the 55 legislative offices, which they will be visiting over the next several days.

Legislative Workshop
On Saturday, February 27, 2010, there will be a hands-on working session for people interested in serving on our legislative committee. It will be held at The California School for the Blind (theatre), 500 Walnut Avenue, Fremont, 9:30am-4:30pm. Registration will begin at 9:30am. Registration and lunch is $5.00.  If you have any aptitude for writing legislation or any issues that you would like to bring to our attention for consideration, please contact Bruce Sexton at (925) 209-8595 or bjsexton@comcast.net. 
National Convention – Dallas, Texas 2010

This year the National Federation of the Blind will celebrate the seventieth anniversary, which will make for a phenomenal convention.   The convention will begin on July 3 and end on July 8. The room rates are $62.00 fir singles, and doubles, and $67300 for triples and quads. Make your reservations now for the Hilton Anatole at (214) 761-7500. 
“The difference between the impossible and the possible lies in a person’s determination.” – Tommy Lasorda
